
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For your 
Calendar 

April 7 
Prg. @ Spanish Church 

April 16-20 
Week Prayer 

 

April 2012 
 

 

We also would like to thank everyone for your 

support with our citrus sale fundraiser.  Please 

keep us in mind for the next season!  All 

information will also be available at the 

school’s website.   
 

The K5 thru 4th grades will be going to a Field 

trip to pick strawberries on Monday April 30th, 

2012.  The teacher’s will be sending the forms to 

you very soon.  Make sure to sign it and turn it in 

as soon as you can.  This way the teachers will 

know how to plan accordingly. 
 

Please remember that on Sabbath, April 7th, 

2012 our school will be leading out the church 

program at the Spanish SDA church in 

Greenville, SC.  All students participating will 

need to be dressed formally as we usually do 

for church programs (“church clothing”).   
 

Please make sure to take note on the dates at 

the bottom of this newsletter.  We wouldn’t 

want you to miss anything.   
 

During April 16-20 our students will lead out 

during our student week of prayer at school.  All 

are welcomed to come and enjoy this feast! 

 

Principal’s Words 
 

Dear Parents, 

      I want to thank everyone that attended 

our Alumni Sabbath. The Lord truly blessed! It is 

wonderful to see how God has taken care of 

our school over all these years. He will continue 

to lead and bless this school as long as we 

keep following His Word. 

 We received a grant from the USA 

Soccer Foundation. Furman University’s coach 

Bill Martin brought us soccer equipment for our 

young people to use. We are very grateful for 

this wonderful blessing. 

 We have installed security cameras in 

the school. This will help protect our young 

people and the school property. 

Blessings, 

David Pasos 

Head Teacher 

Upstate Christian Academy 

1704 East North St.  Greenville, SC 29607 
Ph-864.232.8885  Fax-864.373.9849 
Website: www.upstatechristianacademy.org 

 

FYI 
 

 

Our Prayer /Memorial dedication was very 

beautiful and meaningful!  We are so thankful 

to all the people that helped make this 

moment a success.  Please be advised that we 

are still working on finishing the other side of the 

sidewalk.  If you are interested on buying a 

customizable brick please speak to Dily or 

David Pasos at your soonest convenience.  It is 

our goal to finish the sidewalk before this year is 

over.  With God’s help and your support we 

can reach this goal. 
 

QUOTE OF 

THE MONTH: 

“Education costs money, but then so does 
ignorance” 

Sir Claus Moser 

 

UCA Chronicles 
 

April 9 
NO SCHOOL 

 

April 27-29 
Mt. Pisgah Acad. 

Days 

April 30 
K5-4 Field Trip 


